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'In Reply Refer To: .H
Docket: 50-285/88-20

Omaha Public-Power District
-ATTN: Kenneth J. Morris, Division Manager

Nuclear 0perations
'1623 Harney Street-
Omaha,. Nebraska 68102

Gentlemen:

Thank.you for your letter of March 30, 1989, revising the commitment date

|- for the completion of action on Item 285/8820-10 to. June 1, 1989. This change

is acceptable-to us.

Sincerely,

lA .:LLO
L. J. Callan, Director
Division of Reactor Projects

- cc:
Fort Calhoun. Station
ATTN: .W. G. Gates, Manager
P.O. Box 399
Fort Calhoun, Nebraska 68023

Harry H. Voigt, Esq.
LeBoeuf., Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20036

Program Manager
FEMA Region 7
911 Walnut Street, Room 200
Kansas City, Missouri 64106t

Director
Nebraska Civil Defense Agency
1300 Military Road
Lincoln, Nebraska 68508

Nebraska Radiation Control Program Director
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Omaha Public Power District -2-

bec to DMB (IE35),

bec distrib. by RIV:
R. D. Martin, RA
Resident Inspector
Lisa Shea, RM/ALF
RPB-DRSS
Section Chief, DRP/B
MIS System
RIV File
DRP

RSTS Operator
DRS

Inspector
Section Chief
8. Murray
B. Beach
R. E. Hall
Project Engineer, DRP/B
P. Milano, NRR Project Manager
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Omaha Public Power District
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Mr. Robert D. Martin
Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

References: 1. Docket No. 50-285
2. Letter from NRC (L. J. Callan) to OPPD (K. J. Morris) dated

7/21/88
3. Letter from OPPD (K. J. Morris) to NRC (Document Control

Desk) dated 8/24/88 (LIC-88-0726)

Dear Mr. Martin:

SUBJECT: Response to Emergency Preparedness Deficiency 8820/10

March 31, 1989 was the original commitment date for the rewrite of Emergency ,

'

Response Procedure EPIP-E0F-6 "On-site /0ff-site Dose Assessment." The software
used to create charts and data tables for manual assessments is in the
validation and verified (V&V) process. The V&V is on schedule and will be
completed per the commitment date of June 1,1989. Therefore, to ensure proper
documentation of dose assessment related procedures with verified software,
OPPD is changing the commitment date for rewrite of EPIP-E0F-6 to June 1, 1989.

If you should have questions or comments, please feel free to give me a call.

Sincerely,

&
K. J. Morris
Division Manager
Nuclear Operations

KJM/jak
.

c: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
P. D. FC :r.o, NRC Project Manager
P. H. Harrell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
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